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Minutes
February 25, 2010 - Community Safety Building

2:30 p.m.

Attending Fire Chief Robert Jefferson, Deputy Director of 
Emergency Management Owen R. Carrigan, John Bean, Director of 
Public Works, Christine Connolly, Health Department, Capt. 
Robert Bongiano, Arlington Police, Joseph Marshall, Auxiliary 
Fire Department, Patti Brennan, Board of Health, Diane Coste, 
R.N., Board of Health, Laurie August, Council on Aging, and 
Rich Raymond, Armstrong Ambulance.

Minutes of last meeting were read and approved.

Patti Brennan of the Board of Health gave an extensive update 
on the H1N1 situation in the Town, including the Flu Clinics 
and the vaccination situation, and the availability of 
vaccine.

Fire Chief Jefferson reported progress on updating the 
Telephone Notification Tree, and the Contact List.

Progress on the REMS Grant for the high school was reported 
and a meeting is scheduled for March 2, 2010, at 8:30 a.m. 
with School Superintendent Bodie.

The Meeting adjourned at 3:40p.m. without setting date for 
our next meeting subject to calling a special or emergency 
meeting should the need arise. 


